
MARSHALL POINT LIGHTHOUSE SCHOLARSHIPS 

ATTENTION: CLASS OF 2024 HIGH 
SCHOOL GRADUATES WHO RESIDE 


IN ST. GEORGE MUNICIPALITY


The Marshall Point Lighthouse 
organization is pleased to once more 
offer 3 scholarships to residents of 


St. George. 


Criteria for applying include:

   1. Resident of St. George

   2. High School Graduate

The scholarships offered are awarded 
in two categories:


   1. A two year scholarship, Lorraine Hupper Scholarship, for persons

       attending community college or other two year program.  The award is

       $1000.00 in the first year and $500.00 in the second year.

   2. Two four-year scholarships, Mark and Betsy Bartholomew and

       David Percival Scholarships, for persons enrolled in a bachelors 

       degree program.  The award is for $1000.00 for the first year and 

       $500.00 for each of the next three years upon reapplication.


Application forms are available beginning February 1, 2024 at: 
Marshall Point Lighthouse website


St. George Elementary School

Jackson Memorial Library


St. George Town Hall Office

St. George Community Development Corporation


Local High School Guidance offices

Deadline for submission of applications is April 19, 2024





